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131st MAINE LEGISLATURE

FIRST REGULAR SESSION-2023

Legislative Document No. 308

H.P. 206 House of Representatives, January 27, 2023

An Act to Require That Insurance Companies Notify Workers over 
65 Years of Age of Potential High Costs

Reference to the Committee on Health Coverage, Insurance and Financial Services 
suggested and ordered printed.

ROBERT B. HUNT
Clerk

Presented by Representative MORRIS of Turner.
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1 Be it enacted by the People of the State of Maine as follows:

2 CONCEPT DRAFT

3 SUMMARY
4 This bill is a concept draft pursuant to Joint Rule 208.
5 This bill would require insurance companies to notify workers over 65 years of age of 
6 potential high costs.
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